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16" September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

WE ARE
MACMILLAN.
CANCER SUPPORT

Macmillan Coffee Morning
Friday 15* October 2021

The School Council would like to invite parents and carers to our coffee morning on Friday 1%t October
2021 in aid of Macmillan Cancer Support. We would be delighted if you would join us in the school hall
from 8.50am until 9.30am where refreshments and cake will be on offer for a suggested donation of £2.50.

We would be grateful for donations of cakes or biscuits for the coffee morning. For this year, due to the
current situation, we would kindly ask that cakes or biscuits are shop bought (in their original packaging
only) and that all donations must NOT contain nuts or traces of nuts in any form.

The children will also have the opportunity to purchase a cake or biscuit at break time for a suggested
donation of 50p. Any remaining cakes or biscuits will be sold at the end of the day.

In line with our COVID-19 protective measures, we request that all guests ensure that they use hand
sanitiser on entry and exit to the school building and follow all current government guidelines in regards to
symptoms and self-isolation.

All donations for this charity event should be brought in on Friday 1%t October 2021 from 8.15am and taken
directly to the school hall.

Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you at our coffee morning.

Yours sincerely
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Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher
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